

August 8, 2015

Ms. Stephanie Kesler President Government Hill Community Council Post Office Box 100018 Anchorage, Alaska 99510-0018

Dear Stephanie:

I am pleased to join in celebrating the 100<sup>th</sup> Anniversary of Government Hill. Congratulations on reaching this exciting milestone!

Throughout or city's history; our neighborhoods have fostered a sense of community, developed and connected cultures from across the globe, and has created a high quality learning environment for our city's students. Government Hill's diversity is one of our greatest assets and has made our city one of the best to live in Alaska.

As you celebrate the place that Government Hill holds in Anchorage, I wish you all the best for the next century.

Happy anniversary!

Sincerely,

Lisa Murkowski United States Senator

NOT PRINTED AT TAXPAYER EXPENSE